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Tears of a Tiger Sharon
M. Draper 2013-07-23
Three boys struggle to
come to terms with the
death of a friend in a
drunk-driving auto
accident in which all
four were involved, in a
story told through
newspaper stories, diary
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

entries, school
announcements, telephone
conversations, and
classroom assignments.
Darkness Before Dawn
Sharon M. Draper
2013-07-23 Recovering
from the recent suicide
of her ex-boyfriend,
senior class president
Keisha Montgomery finds
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herself attracted to a
dangerous, older man.
If I'm Being Honest
Emily Wibberley
2020-02-04 "This
delightfully feminist
rom-com has characters
that feel like friends
and will surely appeal
to fans of Sarah
Dessen."--Buzzfeed
Cameron Bright is
gorgeous, popular, and-according to her
classmates--a total
b*tch. But when her
crush, Andrew, catches a
glimpse of her cruelty
up close, it's enough to
drive him away for good.
To win him over, Cameron
resolves to "tame"
herself, like
Shakespeare's shrew,
Katherine. If she can
make amends to those
she's wronged, Andrew
will have to take
notice. Cameron's
apology tour begins with
Brendan, the guy whose
social life she singlehandedly destroyed. At
first, Brendan isn't so
quick to forgive, but
slowly he warms to her
when they connect over a
computer game he's
developing. To Cameron's
amazement, she enjoys
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

hanging out with
Brendan, who views her
honesty as an asset, and
she wonders: maybe you
don't have to compromise
who you are for the kind
of love you deserve.
Tears of a Tiger Sharon
M. Draper 1996-02-01 The
death of high school
basketball star Rob
Washington in an
automobile accident
affects the lives of his
close friend Andy, who
was driving the car, and
many others in the
school.
The Battle of Jericho
Sharon M. Draper
2011-04-05 Sixteen-yearold Jericho is awaiting
initiation to the
Warriors of Distinction,
the oldest and most
exclusive club in
school—but how high a
price will he have to
pay to belong? Find out
in this first novel in
Sharon M. Draper’s
Jericho Trilogy. When
Jericho is invited to
pledge for the Warriors
of Distinction, he
thinks his life can’t
get any better. As the
most exclusive club in
school, the Warriors
give the best parties,
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go out with the hottest
girls, and great grades
are a given. When
Arielle, one of the
finest girls in his
class, starts coming on
to him once the pledge
announcements are made,
Jericho is determined to
do anything to become a
member… But as the
initiation week becomes
progressively harrowing,
Jericho is forced to
make choices he’s not
entirely comfortable
with. And one member
seems to have it in for
the sole female pledge
in the group…a pledge
who will stop at nothing
to show she can handle
the pressure. But when
is she being pushed too
far, and when should
Jericho and his friends
step in and risk losing
their places in the
pledging process? As
Jericho becomes
increasingly uneasy, his
cousin Joshua breezes
through the initiation,
never thinking of the
consequences, even when
the fine line between
fun and games, and life
and death is crossed.
Shadows of Caesar's
Creek Sharon M. Draper
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

2011-09-06 In the third
mystery of the series,
Ziggy and friends are
excited about their
overnight camping trip
to Caesar's Creek State
Park--named after a
Shawnee chief. Their
camp counselor is a
descendant of Caesar,
and fills the campers'
imaginations with fun
(and spooky!) stories
about her ancestors and
the Shawnee legends.
When Ziggy and the rest
of the Clubhouse gang
decide to test their
courage like the Shawnee
youth did, things don't
go quite as planned. And
when they end up lost,
strange things start to
happen. Could it just be
the animals roaming the
woods? Or are the
ancient spirits of
Caesar back to haunt
their old stomping
grounds?
Debt David Graeber 2012
Economic history states
that money replaced a
bartering system, yet
there isn't any evidence
to support this axiom.
Anthropologist Graeber
presents a stunning
reversal of this
conventional wisdom. For
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more than 5000 years,
humans have used
elaborate credit systems
to buy and sell goods.
Since the beginning of
the agrarian empires,
humans have been divided
into debtors and
creditors. Through time,
virtual credit money was
replaced by gold and the
system as a whole went
into decline. This
fascinating history is
told for the first time.
Tears of a Tiger Novel
Units 2000-09
My Life as a Book Janet
Tashjian 2010-07-20
Summer's finally here,
and Derek Fallon is
looking forward to
pelting the UPS truck
with water balloons,
climbing onto the garage
roof, and conducting
silly investigations.
But when his parents
decide to send him to
Learning Camp, Derek's
dreams of fun come to an
end. Ever since he's
been labeled a
"reluctant reader," his
mom has pushed him to
read "real" bookssomething other than his
beloved Calvin & Hobbes.
As Derek forges
unexpected friendships
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

and uncovers a family
secret involving himself
(in diapers! no less),
he realizes that
adventures and surprises
are around the corner,
complete with curve
balls. My Life as a Book
is a 2011 Bank Street Best Children's Book of
the Year.
The Space Mission
Adventure Sharon M.
Draper 2012-03-20 Ziggy
and the other members of
the Black Dinosaurs go
to space camp where they
learn about the space
program and speculate
about the existence of
extraterrestrial beings.
Simultaneous. Repackaged
reissue.
What Is a Scientist?
Barbara Lehn 2011-08-01
Simple text and fullcolor photographs depict
children engaged in
various activities that
make up the scientific
process.
The Crossover Kwame
Alexander 2014 A middlegrade novel in verse
follows the experiences
of twin basketball stars
Josh and Jordan, who
struggle with challenges
on and off the court
while their father
4/17

Downloaded from
batchgoods.com on
August 14, 2022 by guest

ignores his declining
health. 20,000 first
printing.
Out of My Mind Sharon M.
Draper 2012-05
Considered by many to be
mentally retarded, a
brilliant, impatient
fifth-grader with
cerebral palsy discovers
a technological device
that will allow her to
speak for the first
time.
Granny Torrelli Makes
Soup Sharon Creech
2009-10-06 “A heartfelt
novel celebrating
friendship and family
ties.” —Publishers
Weekly (starred review)
Twelve-year-old Rosie
and her best friend,
Bailey, don’t always get
along, that’s true. But
Granny Torrelli seems to
know just how to make
things right again with
her interesting stories
and family recipes. She
understands from
experience that life's
twist and turns can't
rattle the unique bond
between two lifelong
pals. Newbery Medal
winner Sharon Creech
cooks up a delightfully
tender novel filled with
homemade dishes and
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

secret recipes. It’s
easier to remember
what’s important about
love, life, and
friendship while Granny
Torrelli makes soup.
Celebrate a special
connection to a parent
or grandparent by
sharing this empathetic,
funny book. “A tasty
treat.” –ALA Booklist
(starred review) “This
is a meal that should
not be missed.” –School
Library Journal (starred
review) An ALA Notable
Children’s Book and ALA
Booklist Editors’ Choice
Because You'll Never
Meet Me Leah Thomas
2015-07-02 Ollie and
Moritz are two teenagers
who will never meet.
Each of them lives with
a life-affecting
illness. Contact with
electricity sends Ollie
into debilitating
seizures, while Moritz
has a heart defect and
is kept alive by an
electronic pacemaker. If
they did meet, Ollie
would seize, but turning
off the pacemaker would
kill Moritz. Through an
exchange of letters, the
two boys develop a
strong bond of
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friendship which becomes
a lifeline during dark
times – until Moritz
reveals that he holds
the key to their shared,
sinister past, and has
been keeping it from
Ollie all along.
Tears of a Tiger Sharon
M. Draper 1996-02-01 The
death of high school
basketball star Rob
Washington in an
automobile accident
affects the lives of his
close friend Andy, who
was driving the car, and
many others in the
school.
Double Dutch Sharon M.
Draper 2011-04-05 A
young girl who loves
Double Dutch is caught
in the crossfire of the
secrets she, her best
friend, and the school
bullies are keeping in
this emotional middle
grade novel. Delia loves
Double Dutch more than
just about anything, and
she’s really good at
it—so good she and her
teammates have a shot at
winning the World Double
Dutch Championships.
Delia would die if she
couldn’t jump—but she’s
hiding something could
keep her off the team
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

next year. Delia’s
friend Randy has a
secret too, one that has
him lonely and scared.
And while Delia and
Randy struggle to hide
parts of themselves,
their school is abuzz
with rumors about what
malicious mischief the
terrible Tolliver
twins—who just may have
a hidden agenda of their
own—are planning. Delia
and Randy’s secrets
collide on what should
be the happiest day of
Delia’s life, and the
collision threatens to
destroy their
friendship. Why can’t
life be as easy for
Delia as Double Dutch?
Lost in the Tunnel of
Time Sharon M. Draper
2011-07-12 In this
reissue of a classic
chapter book series by
award-winning author
Sharon M. Draper, four
boys who call themselves
the Black Dinosaurs,
find themselves involved
in exciting mysteries
around their town. In
Lost in the Tunnel of
Time, the boys discover
their hometown was a
stop on the Underground
Railroad and are excited
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to explore the part of
the tunnel that is right
under their school. When
a trapdoor slams behind
them, locking them in
the tunnel, there’s only
one thing they can
do—plunge deeper and
deeper into the
darkness. Where will the
tunnel lead them? And
will the old, crumbling
walls hold until they
find their way to the
end?
Romiette and Julio
Sharon M. Draper
2010-12-07 Do you feel
the soul of another
calling to you? Do you
know in your heart that
your destiny and his
wore meant to merge In
the cosmos? We can help
you find him. When
Romiette Cappelle and
her best friend,
Destiny, decide to order
The Scientific Soul Mate
System from the back of
Heavy Hunks magazine,
they're not sure what
they're getting into.
But Destiny, a selfproclaimed psychic,
assures Romi that for
$44.99 plus shipping and
handling, it's the only
way they're ever going
to find out who their
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

soul mates really are.
If nothing else, maybe
Romi will get some
insight into that
recurring dream she's
been having about fire
and water. But they
never expect that the
scented candle and tube
of dream ointment will
live up to their
promises and merge
Romiette's destiny with
that of Julio Montague,
a boy she's just met in
the "cosmos" of an
Internet chat room. It
turns out they go to the
same high school, not to
mention having almost
the same names as
Shakespeare's famous
lovers! Sweet-scented
dreams of Julio have
almost overtaken Romi's
nightmares... ...when
suddenly they return,
but this time in real
life. It seems the
Devildogs, a local gang,
violently oppose the
relationship of Romiette
and Julio. Soon they
find themselves haunted
by the purple-clad
shadows of the gang, and
the fire and water of
Romiette's dream merge
in ways more terrifying
-- and ultimately more
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affirming -- than even
Destiny could have
foreseen.
November Blues Sharon M.
Draper 2009-05-19 A
teenaged boy's death in
a hazing accident has
lasting effects on his
pregnant girlfriend and
his guilt-ridden cousin,
who gives up a promising
music career to play
football during his
senior year in high
school. A Coretta Scott
King Honor Book.
Reprint.
Tears of a Tiger Sharon
M. Draper 2006-02-01
Andy tackles his guilt
and grief in the first
book of Sharon M.
Draper’s award-winning
Hazelwood High trilogy.
Tigers don’t cry—or do
they? After the death of
his longtime friend and
fellow Hazelwood Tiger
in a car accident, Andy,
the driver, blames
himself and cannot get
past his guilt and pain.
While his other friends
have managed to work
through their grief and
move on, Andy allows
death to become the
focus of his life. In
the months that follow
the accident, the lives
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

of Andy and his friends
are traced through a
series of letters,
articles, homework
assignments, and
dialogues, and it
becomes clear that
Tigers do indeed need to
cry.
The Tapper Twins Run for
President Geoff Rodkey
2016-10-04 In their
third uproarious oral
history, the Tapper
Twins take their sibling
feud to the political
stage as they race to
become class president!
Told as a series of
interviews, screenshots,
text messages, and
social media bursts, The
Tapper Twins Run For
President tops the
antics of the real 2016
elections! Claudia
Tapper wants to become
President of the United
States someday. She's
the sixth grade class
president, and has every
reason to presume she'll
get reelected. Reese
Tapper could not care
less about student
government--until he
learns becoming class
president is his best
shot at overturning a
hated new rule. And
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thus, the greatest
political rivalry in
Culvert Prep history is
born! In a tangle of
evil-genius advisors,
meddlesome best-friends,
negative campaign
attacks and outrageously
funny missteps, Claudia
and Reese duke it out to
see who will rule the
school.
The World Book
Encyclopedia 2002 An
encyclopedia designed
especially to meet the
needs of elementary,
junior high, and senior
high school students.
Just Another Hero Sharon
M. Draper 2009-06-23
This group of friends
has been through so much
after a deadly hazing
ritual left friendships
broken, hearts aching,
and November pregnant
with Josh’s baby. But
senior year is going
well, and when the fire
alarm goes off, everyone
assumes that crazy Jack
is trying to get out of
a quiz or a test. Then
he shows up at the
science lab wielding an
AK-47, sputtering about
the need to finally be
taken seriously. There’s
only a matter of seconds
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

to stop a tragedy, and
all eyes are searching
for someone—anyone—to
step up to be the hero.
If I Was Your Girl
Meredith Russo
2016-05-03 The awardwinning, big-hearted
novel about being seen
for who you really are,
and a love story you
can't help but root for
Amanda Hardy is the new
girl in school. Like
anyone else, all she
wants is to make friends
and fit in. But Amanda
is keeping a secret, and
she’s determined not to
get too close to anyone.
But when she meets
sweet, easygoing Grant,
Amanda can’t help but
start to let him into
her life. As they spend
more time together, she
realizes just how much
she is losing by
guarding her heart. She
finds herself yearning
to share with Grant
everything about
herself, including her
past. But Amanda’s
terrified that once she
tells him the truth, he
won't be able to see
past it. Because the
secret that Amanda’s
been keeping? It's that
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at her old school, she
used to be Andrew. Will
the truth cost Amanda
her new life, and her
new love? Stonewall Book
Award Winner Walter Dean
Myers Honor Book for
Outstanding Children's
Literature iBooks YA
Novel of the Year A
Publishers Weekly Best
Book of the Year A
Kirkus Reviews Best Book
of the Year An Amazon
Best Book of the Year A
Goodreads Choice Award
Finalist A Zoella Book
Club Selection A Barnes
& Noble Best YA Book of
the Year A Bustle Best
YA Book of the Year
IndieNext Top 10 One of
Flavorwire’s 50 Books
Every Modern Teenager
Should Read
Fire from the Rock
Sharon Draper 2008-09-18
Sylvia is shocked and
confused when she is
asked to be one of the
first black students to
attend Central High
School, which is
scheduled to be
integrated in the fall
of 1957, whether people
like it or not. Before
Sylvia makes her final
decision, smoldering
racial tension in the
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

town ignites into flame.
When the smoke clears,
she sees clearly that
nothing is going to stop
the change from coming.
It is up to her
generation to make it
happen, in as many
different ways as there
are colors in the world.
The First Part Last
Angela Johnson
2010-05-11 Bobby's a
classic urban teenager.
He's restless. He's
impulsive. But the thing
that makes him different
is this: He's going to
be a father. His
girlfriend, Nia, is
pregnant, and their
lives are about to
change forever. Instead
of spending time with
friends, they'll be
spending time with
doctors, and next,
diapers. They have
options: keeping the
baby, adoption. They
want to do the right
thing. If only it was
clear what the right
thing was.
Panic Sharon M. Draper
2014-04 As rehearsals
begin for the ballet
version of Peter Pan,
the teenaged members of
an Ohio dance troupe
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lose their focus when
one of their own goes
missing.
Out of My Heart Sharon
M. Draper 2021-11-09
Melody faces her fears
to follow her passion in
this stunning sequel to
the acclaimed, New York
Times bestselling middle
grade novel Out of My
Mind. Melody, the hugehearted heroine of Out
of My Mind, is a year
older, and a year
braver. And now with her
Medi-talker, she feels
nothing’s out of her
reach, not even summer
camp. There have to be
camps for differentlyabled kids like her, and
she’s going to sleuth
one out. A place where
she can trek through a
forest, fly on a zip
line, and even ride on a
horse! A place where
maybe she really can
finally make a real
friend, make her own
decisions, and even do
things on her own—the
dream! By the light of
flickering campfires and
the power of
thunderstorms, through
the terror of unexpected
creatures in cabins and
the first sparkle of a
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

crush, Melody’s about to
discover how brave and
strong she really is.
Angie Thomas 2-Book
Collection Angie Thomas
2019-03-05 Discover the
critically acclaimed, #1
New York Times
bestselling The Hate U
Give and the highly
anticipated On the Come
Up from Angie Thomas in
this two-book
collection. FIND YOUR
VOICE. MAKE SOME NOISE.
The Hate U Give William
C. Morris Award Winner ·
National Book Award
Longlist · Michael L.
Printz Honor Book ·
Coretta Scott King
Author Honor Book
"Absolutely riveting!"
—Jason Reynolds
"Stunning." —John Green
"This story is
necessary. This story is
important."—Kirkus
(starred review)
"Heartbreakingly
topical."—Publishers
Weekly (starred review)
Sixteen-year-old Starr
Carter moves between two
worlds: the poor
neighborhood where she
lives and the fancy
suburban prep school she
attends. The uneasy
balance between these
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worlds is shattered when
Starr witnesses the
fatal shooting of her
childhood best friend
Khalil at the hands of a
police officer. On the
Come Up Sixteen-year-old
Bri wants to be one of
the greatest rappers of
all time. Or at least
win her first battle. As
the daughter of an
underground hip hop
legend who died right
before he hit big, Bri’s
got massive shoes to
fill. But it’s hard to
get your come up when
you’re labeled a hoodlum
at school, and your
fridge at home is empty
after your mom loses her
job. So Bri pours her
anger and frustration
into her first song,
which goes viral…for all
the wrong reasons. Want
more of Garden Heights?
Catch Maverick and
Seven’s story in
Concrete Rose, Angie
Thomas's powerful
prequel to The Hate U
Give.
Copper Sun Sharon M.
Draper 2012-06-19 A Time
Best YA Book of All Time
(2021) In this “searing
work of historical
fiction” (Booklist),
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

Coretta Scott King
Award-winning author
Sharon M. Draper tells
the epic story of a
young girl torn from her
African village, sold
into slavery, and
stripped of everything
she has ever
known—except hope.
Amari's life was once
perfect. Engaged to the
handsomest man in her
tribe, adored by her
family, and fortunate
enough to live in a
beautiful village, it
never occurred to her
that it could all be
taken away in an
instant. But that was
what happened when her
village was invaded by
slave traders. Her
family was brutally
murdered as she was
dragged away to a slave
ship and sent to be sold
in the Carolinas. There
she was bought by a
plantation owner and
given to his son as a
"birthday present". Now,
survival is all Amari
can dream about. As she
struggles to hold on to
her memories, she also
begins to learn English
and make friends with a
white indentured servant
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named Molly. When an
opportunity to escape
presents itself, Amari
and Molly seize it,
fleeing South to the
Spanish colony in
Florida at Fort Mose.
Along the way, their
strength is tested like
never before as they
struggle against hunger,
cold, wild animals,
hurricanes, and people
eager to turn them in
for reward money. The
hope of a new life is
all that keeps them
going, but Florida feels
so far away and
sometimes Amari wonders
how far hopes and dreams
can really take her.
The Magic School Bus
Anne Capeci 2007 Ms.
Frizzle and her class
are going to visit the
Statue of Liberty but
fall back into time,
sail for France and
discover how the statue
was made.
Better with Books
Melissa Hart 2019-04-23
Needed now more than
ever: a guide that
includes 500 diverse
contemporary fiction and
memoir recommendations
for preteens and teens
with the goal of
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

inspiring greater
empathy for themselves,
their peers, and the
world around them. As
young people are
diagnosed with anxiety
and depression in
increasing numbers, or
dealing with other
issues that can isolate
them from family and
friends–such as
bullying, learning
disabilities, racism, or
homophobia–characters in
books can help them feel
less alone. And just as
important, reading books
that feature a diverse
range of real-life
topics helps generate
openness, empathy, and
compassion in all kids.
Better with Books is a
valuable resource for
parents, teachers,
librarians, therapists,
and all caregivers who
recognize the power of
literature to improve
young readers’ lives.
Each chapter explores a
particular issue
affecting preteens and
teens today and includes
a list of recommended
related books–all
published within the
last decade.
Recommendations are
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grouped by age: those
appropriate for middlegrade readers and those
for teens. Reading lists
are organized around:
Adoption and foster care
Body image Immigration
Learning challenges
LGBTQIA+ youth Mental
health Nature and
environmentalism
Physical disability
Poverty and homelessness
Race and ethnicity
Religion and
spirituality
Triumph: Jesse Owens And
Hitler's Olympics Jeremy
Schaap 2014-10-09 The
remarkable behind-thescenes story of one of
the most iconic clashes
in sports and world
history. In 1936,
against a backdrop of
swastikas flying and
storm troopers goosestepping, an AfricanAmerican athlete won a
staggering four Olympic
gold medals. Jesse
Owens, the son of
sharecroppers, had
single-handedly crushed
Hitler's myth of Aryan
supremacy. The story of
Jesse Owens at the 1936
games is that of a highprofile athlete giving a
performance that
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

transcends sports. But
it is also the intimate
and complex tale of the
courage of one
remarkable man. This is
the incredible true
story of one of the
moment a black athlete
beat Hitler at his own
games.
The Buried Bones Mystery
Sharon M. Draper
2011-07-12 In
simultaneous hardcover
and paperback editions,
the first book in the
Clubhouse Mysteries.
Ziggy and his friends
Rico, Rashawn, and
Jerome call themselves
The Black Dinosaurs, and
share exciting
adventures. In The
Buried Bones Mystery,
the boys build a
clubhouse in Ziggy's
backyard, where they
uncover a box of bones
while digging to bury
their secret treasures.
But when the boys try to
hide their treasures,
they're swept up in a
mystery more intriguing
-- and scary -- than
anything they could have
imagined. Who could have
buried a box of bones
behind their clubhouse?
The You I've Never Known
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Ellen Hopkins 2018-01-30
How do you live your
life if your past is
based on a lie? Find out
in this “satisfied and
moving story”
(Publishers Weekly,
starred review) in both
verse and prose from #1
New York Times
bestselling author,
Ellen Hopkins. For as
long as she can
remember, it’s been just
Ariel and Dad. Ariel’s
mom disappeared when she
was a baby. Dad says
home is wherever the two
of them are, but Ariel
is now seventeen and
after years of new
apartments, new schools,
and new faces, all she
wants is to put down
some roots. Complicating
things are Monica and
Gabe, both of whom have
stirred a different kind
of desire. Maya’s a
teenager who’s run from
an abusive mother right
into the arms of an
older man she thinks she
can trust. But now she’s
isolated with a baby on
the way, and life’s
getting more complicated
than Maya ever could
have imagined. Ariel and
Maya’s lives collide
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

unexpectedly when
Ariel’s mother shows up
out of the blue with
wild accusations: Ariel
wasn’t abandoned. Her
father kidnapped her
fourteen years ago. In
bestselling author Ellen
Hopkins’s deft hands,
Ariel’s emotionally
charged journey to find
out the truth of who she
really is balances
beautifully with Maya’s
story of loss and
redemption. This is a
memorable portrait of
two young women trying
to make sense of their
lives and coming face to
face with themselves—for
both the last and the
very first time.
No Limit Pete Hautman
2009-12-01 A teen
develops a gambling
addiction in this riskheavy read—in trade
paperback for the first
time. Sixteen-year-old
Denn Doyle’s troubles
begin with a seemingly
harmless—and extremely
profitable—game of poker
with some neighborhood
kids. Eager to join the
adult world, Denn
realizes that casinos
and poker are a means to
do exactly that. His
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“hobby” progresses to a
habit and then to an
addiction that threatens
relationships with his
parents, girlfriend, and
best friend. Hautman
explores the escalation
of Denn’s gambling
without preachiness,
dealing with his problem
in a straightforward and
knowledgeable manner.
Forged by Fire Sharon M.
Draper 2011-04-05 The
flame of love burns
bright in the second
book of Sharon M.
Draper’s award-winning
Hazelwood High trilogy.
When Gerald was a child
he was fascinated by
fire. But fire is
dangerous and powerful,
and tragedy strikes. His
substance-addicted
mother is taken from
him. Then he loses the
loving generosity of a
favorite aunt, and a
brutal stepfather with a
flaming temper and an
evil secret makes his
life miserable. The one
bright light in Gerald's
life is his little half
sister, Angel, whom he
struggles to protect
from her father, who is
abusing her. Somehow
Gerald manages to finds
tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

success as a member of
the Hazelwood Tigers
basketball team, and
Angel develops her
talents as a dancer,
despite the trouble that
still haunts them. And
Gerald learns,
painfully, that young
friends can die and old
enemies must be faced.
In the end he must stand
up to his stepfather
alone in a blazing
confrontation. In this
second book of the
Hazelwood High trilogy,
Sharon M. Draper has
woven characters and
events from Tears of a
Tiger in an
unflinchingly realistic
portrayal of poverty and
child abuse. It is an
inspiring story of a
young man who rises
above the tragic
circumstances of his
life by drawing on the
love and strength of
family and friends.
Secrets in the Shadows
Anne E. Schraff 2002 The
third novel in the
Bluford Series.
Who Am I Without Him?
Sharon Flake 2009-11-01
Guys and girls get
together, get played,
and get real. Who Am I
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Without Him? is a
Booklist Top Ten Romance
Novel for Teens and is
"breaking new and
necessary ground"* in
twelve short stories
about guys and girls
falling in and out of
love and relationships,
testing out ways to

tears-of-a-tiger-hazelwood-high-1-sharon-m-draper

communicate with one
another, respect each
other-- and respect
themselves. This is a
complex, often humorous,
and always on-point
exploration of today's
teens determined to find
love and self-worth . .
. any way they know how.
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